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Message:
Governor Haley,  I am a retired SC teacher and Principal serving in Spartanburg Co for 42 years. 
Admittedly, I have not always agreed with your policies on public education.   However, I would 
like you to know how proud I am of you as you have dealt with the devastating shootings in 
Charleston.  Your quick decisions to seek the death penalty and, today, to remove the 
Confederate flag have totally reversed my opinion of you.  It is time for the Conferderate flag to 
come down.  We have banned it's display in schools and on school campuses for years simply 
because it is offensive to so many.  Even the Apostle Paul in Romans 14,  taught that it is wrong 
to knowingly offend others.  By flying that flag anywhere is offensive to millions of Americans.  
We Pledge Allegiance to one flag, the flag of the United States of America.  The Confederate 
flag belongs in the State Museum.  I wholly support your efforts to take the flag down and put this 
burden to rest.


